Gentet, Matthias

Sent: ovember 3

To: Planning
Subject: Objection to application 2016/5875/A

Please note that the above application was only posted online yesterday and yet states that it closed for comments
a week ago (before it was even published). This is clearly not correct.

The application should not be granted as there has been an agreement with local Estate Agents that boards will not
be used in West End Lane at all. Also, this application is for a 6 month period which is unnecessarily long and as
soon as one board goes up others will be requested too. This matter should also be checked against the NDP which
references the display of advertising etc.

The erection of advertising hoardings of any sort in a conservation area should not be permitted as it is damaging to
the visual integrity of the area.
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